
Artemis Login Security Enhancement 

Dear ARTEMIS User,  
 
NJ DORES RMS will soon take steps to enhance online security for the ARTEMIS Records Disposition 
Management System by strengthening our log-in regime. This will involve increasing the complexity of 
ARTEMIS passwords and implementing Multifactor Authentication (MFA). 
 
We plan to implement the enhancement on October 17, 2025.  
 
Password Complexity 
After October 17, 2025, if your password does not already meet the requirements below, you will be 
prompted to reset your password.  Passwords must be 8 - 20 characters in length and have:  
• At least one uppercase letter (A - Z) 
• At least one lowercase letter (a - z) 
• At least one number (0 - 9) 
• At least one special character (!@#$%^&*) 
 
MFA 
After October 17, 2025, each time you log in to ARTEMIS, the system will send a security code to the 
email address associated with your account.  You will be required to enter this code to complete your 
log in. 
 
Verify the email address associated with your ARTEMIS account in advance of October 17, 2025: 
https://onlineservices.darm.state.nj.us/Artemis/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fArtemis%2fDefault.aspx.   
 
Feel free to email us or contact your records analyst directly if you have any questions or require 
assistance. 
 
Email: 
https://www.nj.gov/treasury/assets/contact/revenue/contact-revenue-rms.shtml 
 
Records Analyst Contact Information: 
https://www.nj.gov/treasury/revenue/rms/contact.shtml 
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